
 
  

Dropmore  In fant  School  Weekly Newslet ter   
20 t h  July 2022  
Summer Term, Week 11 –  End of  Year  

D R O P   S P O T  

Here we are, at the end of the school year, and hasn’t 
it just flown by? It is hard to believe the children will 
be moving on to their next year. The end of a school 
year is always an emotional time, particularly as we 
say good-bye to our Year 2s, more so this year, 
because of the disruption to their time at Dropmore. 
We have had an extremely busy last week and a half, 
with many highlights. So much so that this newsletter 
has and extra page to share some of the photographs 
with you. It all started with our Dropmore Museum on 
Tuesday, in which the children shared their learning 
from our Dropmore topic, Reception shared their cakes 
and we displayed historic artifacts of our school. If 
you are interested in finding out more about the rich 
history of our school, please visit the ‘Heritage’’ page 
on our website, by clicking here. We had 82 visitors 
to our museum and the children performed their job 
roles with pride. On Thursday, Year 2 were on the 
stage for their Variety performance for their parents. 
They were simply amazing! We had our Seaside 
afternoon, one of the many highlights of the summer 
term and so well time with the weather! The children 
loved the water slide, the sandpit, the games and of 
course the ice cream (thanks to the PTA). And if that 
wasn’t enough to organize in one week, we had our 
Burnham Beeches walk & picnic on Friday, another 
end of year event that we were so happy to 
reintroduce. Everyone had a wonderful time, despite 
the heat and the ants. The photos speak for 
themselves. It was great to open the school gates for 
a very successful PTA camp night on Saturday. The 
atmosphere was amazing and it was lovely to see so 
many families and children having fun. That brings me 
to this week and you will have all seen that I had a 
day ‘off’ on Tuesday, when Miss Hasted took over as 
Headteacher for the day. She had a very busy day 
starting with an extended End of Year Celebration 
assembly. That evening we had our Year 2 Leaver 
BBQ, and that is all I can say about that, other than 
that we all (staff and children) had lots of fun. That 
brings me to today, the last day of this school year. 
The Year 2 children shared their memories of 
Dropmore and sang their favourite songs in their 
Leavers Assembly this morning. Once again, they rose 
to the occasion, it was an emotional goodbye for 
many of us. I would like to finish this newsletter with 
a big THANK YOU to each and everyone of you, our 
parents, for your support and for entrusting your 
children with us. And finally, on behalf of all the staff, 
thank you for your kind words and gifts.  
Have a wonderful summer! 
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CELEBRATIONS 

 
 Sohani, for writing a 

lovely story based on ‘The 
snail and the whale’. 

 .Imogen, for using all her 
Scratch Jr programming 
skills independently. 

 Paloma, for writing a 
lovely story about a little 
dinosaur. 

 Meriem, for writing a 
lovely card booklet for me. 

 
 

JULY 

 22nd: Heer 

 22nd: Ari 

 25th: Safiyya 
 

AUGUST 
 21st: Brontë 

 26th: Lana 

 27th: Varon 

 30th: Charlie 

AWARD 
 Lilly Holloway, for giving 

me the last Fab ice lolly 
even though it is her 
favourite.  
From  Matteo Ferrara 

HOUSE CUPS 
 

SPORTS CUP: 

 
HOUSE POINTS CUP: 

 
LUNCH CUP: 

 
MILE-A-DAY CUP: 

 
WALK TO SCHOOL 

CUP: 

 

https://dropmoreinfant.eschools.co.uk/website/heritage/302418
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Seaside Afternoon games 

 
Ice Cream 

 
Water fun! 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
Woodland Walk 

 
Drink & Biscuit break 

 
Picnic Lunch 

 
Den Building 

 
Ice cream! 
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THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Museum Welcome Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Museum Curators 

 
Reception Café 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Museum Shop 

 

 

 

THE SCHOOL YEAR 
AHEAD 

Tuesday 6th September: School reopens 
@ 9am 
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